
 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
Monday, 16 October 2017 
 

MEC KAUNDA TO ANNOUNCE THE OPENING OF A MULTI-MILLION RAND MAIN ROAD P451 
IN KWAHLABISA 
  
The MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Mr Mxolisi Kaunda, will announce the opening of a 
multi-million rand investment in the upgrade of main road P451 in KwaHlabisa.  
  
Phase one of Main Road P451 project is located within the recently merged Hlabisa-Big 
Five Local Municipality.  The objective of upgrading from gravel to surfaced blacktop (tar) is to provide a safe 
and all-weather access road to the communities within the Hlabisa, Mpembeni, Mdletshe Traditional Councils, 
and public amenities such as schools and healthcare facilities. 
  
Kaunda is expected to be accompanied by members of the Legislature, Traditional leadership, Religious 
Leadership and Local leadership. 
  
The details of the event are as follows: 
 
DATE: 17 October 2017 (Tuesday) 
VENUE: Inkosi DJ Sports Field (Mphembeni, KwaHlabisa) 
TIME: 09H00 
 
Members of the media are invited to attend this event. 
 
Ends. 
 
Media contacts:  
Mluleki Mtungwa 0609741140 mluleki.mtungwa@kzntransport.gov.za 
Kwanele Ncalane: 0728031462/ 0796995755/ Kwanele.Ncalane@kzntransport.gov.za  
Nathi Sukazi 0810180518/ Nathi.Sukazi@kzntransport.gov.za 
   
Website: www.kzntransport.gov.za  
Twitter: @KZNTransport  
Facebook: www.facebook.com/kzntransport  
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